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NOTIFICATION OF
MIGRANT STATUS EXPIRATION 
Child(ren)

____________________     ____________________     ____________________

Dear ______________________________;

This letter is to inform you that your Migrant Program eligibility is going to expire on __________________. 

Due to federal and state regulations we will not be able to provide services from the Migrant Program.  It is our hope that your child has benefited from the different services that the program has provided, such as academic assistance and support, referrals to outside agencies, and access to the free or reduced lunch program.  You will continue to receive services from the free or reduced lunch program until the end of the school year.  Please plan to apply for these benefits at the school’s front office for the next school year.  Please contact our office if you are planning to leave Volusia County in order to provide you with your child’s records and other pertinent information.
If you should have any questions or concerns please contact our office. 

Sincerely,

Leticia Roman

District MEP Coordinator

(386)734-7190 Ext. 53520 or 22670
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